
As a resident of 20 years at 1216 Hines Court I am opposed to the apartment buildings being built on 
Hines Court directly across the road from my home. This property is too small for four apartment 
buildings, the lighting in the evening would be very distracting to the homes on the street, the traffic is 
way more than this small street can handle, the excessive noise that comes with apartments day and 
night, the constant moving trucks in and out. That property is more suitable for a couple of houses and 
not the large amount of housing that is currently the plan.  
 
I have registered to be included in the upcoming meetings so I hope I will be getting notification of 
those.  
 
Please let me know if there is anything else I need to do on my end. 
 
Thank you, 
Deanne Hamilton 
 


